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March 16, 2021

We’re Almost There!

The NMLTA is very happy to announce that SB 12, adopting the Revised Uniform Law on Notarial Acts, was 
passed by the House last evening.  The bill will now go to the Governor and we expect that the Governor will 
sign the bill.  If enacted, the new bill will go into effect January 1, 2022, to give the Secretary of State suffi-
cient time to develop and implement new notarial regulations.

A big thanks to all of our members who contacted their legislators to express their support for this very 
important bill to our industry.


